
SANTA
Letters For

DECEMBER 11, 2024 @ 6:30 PM
WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/BOROUGHOFHATBORO

JOIN THE BOROUGH OF HATBORO FOR A
VIRTUAL LETTER READING EVENT WITH

SANTA CLAUS HIMSELF!
 CHILDREN OF HATBORO!

CHILDREN CAN DROP OFF LETTERS
AT THE SIP N SHOP

 SAT., DECEMBER 7, 2024 
OR AT BOROUGH HALL 

414 S YORK RD, HATBORO BY
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2024

SANTA WILL OPEN
LETTERS LIVE

ON FACEBOOK
 FOR THE 

CHILDREN OF
HATBORO!


